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13th October, ’12.

Dear Everyone,

As you all know, I am shifting to California because of personal reasons. Tomorrow will be my last working day with you all at this office and I would like to bid you all farewell.

I have worked for five years with this company. I have gained a lot of experience from here. I would like to thank you all for your constant support and encouragement which always helped me in performing my roles and responsibilities so well. I have acquired a lot of knowledge and I shall always cherish this as one of the most satisfying phases in my career.

Personally too I have shared a special bonding with all of you and I shall take away with me wonderful memories of our times together.  I look forward to any of you visiting me in California and if there is anything I can do for you from there, please do let me know.

I shall keep you posted on my new address and new telephone numbers once I get settled in the new place.

I wish each and every one of you the very best in all your future endeavors in both professional and personal lives.

Thanking You,

Yours faithfully,

Duncan Right
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